
Subject: Re: Release 12.10
Posted by masu on Thu, 27 Sep 2012 21:04:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Honza,

I just want to have it packaged in the source release since the exported Makefile was not updated
every time for it in the past. 

This is inconvenient for preparing e.g., the FreeBSD port. If we would use the universal Makefile,
we just put it there once and live with that without worrying about updating it every time with a new
release.

Matthias
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